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AUSTRALIA 

                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever.  Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

December 2018 

 
 “O LORD our Lord, how excellent is thy name in all the earth! who hast set thy 
glory above the heavens.” (Psalm 8:1).  Greetings in the precious name of the Lord 
Jesus Christ.   
 
 The Lord continues to give opportunities to speak with people as we further the 
proclamation of the Gospel here in the Geraldton area.  In spite of the heightened 
activity and busyness associated with this season, we were thankful to still see the 
occasional visitor to the services.  Most of our visitors have come in response to the 
Gospel bulletins that are distributed on a regular basis in the various neighborhoods.   
 
 It was also a blessing this month for me to be able to have a needed hernia 
repair surgery that was done at a Perth hospital.  I have been waiting a considerable 
time to get this accomplished.  The surgeon had a cancellation in his schedule which 
enabled me to get the procedure done sooner than expected.  Various difficulties 
prohibited me from getting the surgery done here in Geraldton.  Everything went well 
with no complications, for which we are thankful.  It was an added blessing that the Lord 
arranged things so it was not necessary to cancel any of the Lord’s day services.   
 
 Contemplating the new year ahead, we are reminded of the Lord’s abundant 
blessings.  ---Thanksgiving and praise to Him for His excellent goodness and grace, and 
for the love, prayers, encouragement, and support of all who are our fellow laborers in 
His work.   
  
Love in Christ, Frank James  
 

News From News From News From News From TTTThe Homefronthe Homefronthe Homefronthe Homefront    
Able to Relate –  
 
On the TV news, a reporter told how a man was repeatedly yelling, “Why don’t you die?”  
A neighbor got concerned and called the police.  The man opened the door and then 
sheepishly explained that he was trying to kill a big spider.  I have laughed over that 
because when Frank is away, I think those same words in my head. So far, I haven’t 

yelled them. �  

 
A friend in Christ, Cyd James 


